
 

Student Activity News 

ICT Mahidol organized “ICT Internship Poster Exhibition 2023: Abroad & 

Thailand” 

 

On September 13, 2023, the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 
Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol) organized the "ICT Internship Poster Exhibition 2023: Abroad 
& Thailand." This exhibition showcased internship projects and experiences of students 
enrolled in the B.Sc. in Information and Communication Technology (ICT International 
Program) who did their internship during the Academic Year 2022. On this occasion, Dr. 
Pattanasak Mongkolwat, the Dean, addressed a warm welcome speech to all students at Bits 
& Bytes Hall, 4th floor, ICT Building, Salaya. 

During the event, Dr. Pisit Praiwattana, Assistant Dean for Organizational 
Communications and Media Technology, and Dr. Tipajin Thaipisutikul, Assistant Dean for 
Academic Services and Technology Transfer, served as the MCs for the event. They provided 
guidance on joining internship programs in both Thailand and abroad for ICT International 
Program students. 

Following this, there was an "Internship Experiences Sharing Panel by Intern Students 
from ICT International Program" included the following participants: 

• University of Bremen, Germany:  
▪ Miss Bunradar Chatchaiyadech, 4th year student  



 

▪ Mr. Phutthikanj Kitivoranondh, 3rd year student 
• Tokyo University of Agriculture and Technology (TUAT), Japan 

▪ Mr. Perakorn Nimitkul, 4th year student 
• National Central University (NCU), Taiwan 

▪ Miss Chayakun Borattasuwan, 4th year student 
▪ Miss Pruksa Dankittipong, 4th year student 

• SpeeChance Co., Ltd., Thailand, as well as National Institute of Advanced 
Industrial Science (AIST), Japan 

▪ Mr. Kontawat Wisetpaitoon, 4th year student 
At the conclusion of the event, the poster exhibition featured 43 internship posters 

created by students who completed internships both in Thailand and abroad. The event was 
a great success and attracted a significant number of students from both programs: B.Sc. in 
Information and Communication Technology (ICT International Program) and B.Sc. in Digital 
Science and Technology (DST Thai Program). 

The "ICT Internship Poster Exhibition 2023" aimed to provide undergraduate students 
in the ICT International Program with the opportunity to showcase their work and share 
knowledge about their internship experiences through a poster exhibition. In Academic Year 
2022, a total of 93 students participated in internship programs, with 56 of them completing 
internships with our international collaborative partners in Germany, Japan and Taiwan. The 
remaining 37 undertook internships with top companies such as MFEC, ExxonMobil, Trinity 
Roots, Agoda, and others. 
 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/ict-students-internship-poster-exhibition-2023/  
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